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Anniversary Meeting of Salisbury National Schools 
 
 
Our readers will observe by an announcement in another column, that the Anniversary Meeting of the Salisbury 
National Schools will be held on Sunday, the 30th, instead of on Thursday, the 27th instant, as previously 
announced, on which occasion a sermon will be preached in the Cathedral, by the Rev. W. E. Hony, Rector of 
Baverstock. We trust that the friends of this valuable Institution will make a point of attending the meeting, and that 
the result will be a valuable accession to the funds, which, we are sorry to learn, stand greatly in need of liberal 
support of a Christian, and consequently a benevolent public. 
 
 

    SALISBURY NATIONAL SCHOOL, 
      
     President and Patron 
    THE LORD BISHOP OF SALISBURY, 
 
      FOR THE 
GRATUITOUS EDUCATION OF THE CHILDREN OF THE POOR, IN THE FAITH OF THE CHURCH OF ENGLAND 
 
THE ANNIVERSARY MEETING of the above SCHOOL will be held at the CATHEDRAL on SUNDAY, the 30th of 
September, and not on Thursday, the 27th, as announced in the last journal. 
 

The Service will begin at Half-past Ten. a.m. 
 

In the course of the Service, an ANTHEM will be performed by the CHOIR, and the CHILDREN will Sing 
the OLD  HUNDREDTH PSALM. 

 
The SERMON will be preached by the Rev. W. E. HONY.  Rector of Baverstock. 
 
After the Sermon a Collection will be made at the Church Doors. 
 
         JAMES BENNETT, Treasurer 
         W. W. TATUM, Secretary 
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